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       Notice to Suppliers 
 

Relaxation of Sanctions on Iran - Rolls-Royce plc Exploring Business 
Opportunities with Potential Iranian Customers 

Originator: Dan Garnon 
Job Title: Head of Export Control – Civil Aerospace 
Business Unit: Civil Aerospace 
 

NTS Number: 387 
Issue: 1 
Date: 13th May 2016 
 

 
 
For the attention of Managing Director and Quality Manager 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
All suppliers to the Civil Aerospace gas turbine supply chain. 
 
 
Introduction: 
 
Following the recent relaxation of sanctions on Iran, Rolls-Royce plc is exploring business opportunities with 
potential Iranian customers. We are considering opportunities for the sale of aero engines, parts and 
components and associated services for wide-body, narrow-body, regional and commuter aircraft. All 
interactions and transactions will conform with the US Office of Foreign Assets Control (OFAC) Statement 
of Licensing Policy relating to commercial passenger aircraft and the licensing policies of other countries 
including the United Kingdom and Germany. Delivery to Iran of Rolls-Royce supplied goods and services 
will only be completed under cover of appropriate export authorisations. In order to secure any necessary 
authorisations Rolls-Royce may be required to seek supporting information from suppliers. 
 
 
Action Required: 

 
If you have any questions regarding these business activities please contact Dan Garnon, Head of Export 
Control – Civil Aerospace at Rolls-Royce plc: daniel.garnon@Rolls-Royce.com 
 
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
Regulatory / Legislation   Andrew Wood 
 
      Director – Group Strategic Export Control 

 
 

mailto:daniel.garnon@Rolls-Royce.com

